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Dear Parents & Carers,

We are excited to announce that Tesco have chosen us to raise funds with their Stronger Starts
blue token scheme starting today until mid-January!

Every time you shop at either:

Tesco Express 5315, Greenwood Road, Crowthorne, RG45 6QX
or
Tesco Superstore 3411, 78 Finchampstead Road, Wokingham, RG40 2NS

please take a blue token at the tilland pop it in the stand for Acorn Under Fives. To check the
locations please visit the Tesco website: http://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk

We are raising funds to create an allotment next Spring for the children to help prepare, plant
the seeds, care for the fruit and vegetables whilst they're growing and then enjoy eating. The
funds will go towards planters, gardening tools for the children, compost, seeds, fruit trees and
a greenhouse.
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There will be 3 different projects running during this time and the project with the most tokens at
the end of the scheme wins the full amount of funding (up to £1,500) for their project. 2" place
will receive up to £1,000 and 3" place up to £500. We will be notified of the results in February
2026. The more tokens we receive, the more likely we can achieve first place so please can you
and all your friends and family shop at Tesco to support us!

We will keep you posted on the project.
Thank you for your support!

Love The Acorns Girls and all the Acorns children xx




